
 

 

 
 

 

 

5 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of an ongoing partnership between our school and the South Central 
Birmingham School Health Support Service, which is designed to support the health and 
wellbeing of our pupils. 
 
Through this partnership, we aim to ensure that our pupils have access to essential health 
services, guidance, and support. As part of this initiative, we are working with NHS Birmingham 
Community Healthcare, which provides valuable resources for pupils and their families, including 
the School Nurse Chat Health service and a Virtual Drop-in Clinic. 
 
These services allow pupils, parents, and carers to communicate directly with a school nurse to 
seek advice on a range of health and wellbeing matters. We encourage you to take advantage of 
these offerings as a way to support your child’s health needs effectively. 
 
Please refer to the attached flyer for more information about how to access these services. This 
flyer outlines how to contact the School Nurse Chat Health service and provides instructions on 
joining the Virtual Drop-in Clinic. 
 
We are committed to working together to promote the health and wellbeing of our pupils. If you 
have any questions about these services, please contact your child’s Head of House. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
   

 
 
 
 

Mr J Till       Mr T Walker 
Headteacher      Head of School 
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